
Response to reviewers’ comments 

 

Reviewer 00503601: 

We would like to thank the reviewer for the comments. This reviewer has no specific 

requests. 

 

Reviewer 503883: 

We would like to thank the reviewer for the comments.  

The Forrest classification of bleeding lesions was not documented on all patients, which 

is a limitation of our study. We have added a statement on this limitation in the 

Discussion section. 

We have already added the causes of bleeding in the table 2. 

 

 


